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The Marine Corps League was pleased to recognize two ROTC students among those 
honored during the Joint Service awards ceremony at Penn State University on 29 March: 

The Nittany Leathernecks Colonel Gerald Russell Leadership Award was presented to 
Midshipman Christian Santiago by Bob Johnson, Past Commandant of Detachment #302. 
The award is presented to Marine Enlisted Commissioning Education Program or Marine 
Option student for superior leadership qualities and community service (left). 

The Marine Corps League Award was presented to SSGT Michael Hallahan by Dave Brady, 
Commandant of the Department of Pennsylvania. The award is presented to the senior Marine 
Enlisted Commissioning Education Program or Marine Option Midshipman that has excelled 
in the areas of leadership, academics and military performance while enrolled in a course of 
study in professional education prescribed by the Commandant of the Marine Corps (right). 

 

      


